

12 March 2021

Dear Parent/ Guardian

Wednesday **17th March** is a Staff Development Day as planned. Remote learning will therefore not take place and pupils are not required to log on for registration.

School however will remain open for key worker children who are most welcome to attend. Those pupils can use the time to catch up on any school work that needs completed.

Yours sincerely

W E Thompson Headmaster



Glenlola Collegiate School

Valentine Road Bangor, Co. Down BT20 4TH Tel: 028 9147 5340 Fax: 028 9147 5345

 $\underline{info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk}$

www.glenlolacollegiate.net